
 

Ref: KH/RPO/MGA/Easter Reading Challenge 2025 
 
10th April 2025 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
 
 

 
 
We would like to invite your child to take part in our Easter Reading Challenge 2025. 
 
Pupils will need to read a book during the two-week Easter break and submit their review by 
27th April 2025 for a chance to win a £20 Waterstone gift card. 
 
All year groups are welcome to participate, and multiple book reviews are allowed. We will 
randomly choose a winner so the more entries your child submits, the better their chances. 
 
Please follow this link to submit reviews or you can scan the QR code below: 

 
https://forms.office.com/e/yttu7pTuvP 
 

 
 
 
If you have any queries about the Easter Reading Challenge 2025 please contact Miss Porter 
(Assistant Headteacher) via postbox@barrbeaconschool.co.uk. We look forward to reading 
you reviews. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mrs K Hibbs 
Headteacher 

Easter Reading Challenge 2025 
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